
Cordially invite you to the

“Children’s Safety, 
Health & Well-Being”

Virtual Town Hall
Prioritizing, Protecting, and Empowering 

Louisiana’s Most Valuable Assets in the 
Aftermath of Laura, Delta, and Zeta

Date: April 20th  Time: 6–7:00pm

For more information, please email Dr. Dana Hunter at dana.hunter@la.gov

Governor’s Office of Constituent Services

in partnership with
The Gulf Coast Development Relief & Recovery Project

and other key public-private partners

We want to hear from you! 
What are the needs of the children in your community? 

Scan this code to register for the Zoom Meeting ----->


